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Transmittal Form 

Date: June 17, 2020 
 
To: Governor’s Office of Planning and Research 

State Clearinghouse 
P.O. Box 3044, Room 212 
Sacramento, CA 95812-3044 
Via CEQAnet Web Portal 
 

From: Marilyn Simpson, AICP 
 Community Development Manager/City Planner 
 5050 North Irwindale Avenue 
 Irwindale, CA 91706 
 (626) 430-2209 
 MSimpson@IrwindaleCA.gov 
 
Re: CEQA Notice of Completion and Notice of Availability, 2020 Recirculated Draft EIR for 

the Irwindale Materials Recovery Facility and Transfer Station Project, Irwindale, CA, 
SCH No. 2013051029 

 
Enclosed please find: 
 
1) The Notice of Completion for the above-referenced project.  
2) Irwindale MRF/TS 2020 Recirculated Draft EIR – Executive Summary 
3) Summary Form for Electronic Document Submittal 
4) Irwindale MRF/TS 2020 Recirculated Draft EIR 
 
The proposed project requires approval by City of Irwindale as CEQA Lead Agency, and multiple 
other State and local agencies with Responsible Agency status. The public review period is 45 
days as required under the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA), Statute §21091 and 
Guidelines §§15087 and 15105, extending from June 22 through August 5, 2020. 
 
Thank you for your prompt posting of this notice as required by CEQA statute §21091. Please 
contact me if you have any questions or need additional information. 
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